
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 17, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
  
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE  Advice No. WA QC 3736T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 Docket UT-200792 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
With this letter, CenturyLink respectively requests to withdraw its filing made on September 14, 2020 that 
requested a proposed effective date of October 15, 2020, revising its Qwest Corporation d/b/a 
CenturyLink QC WN U-46 Interconnection Services Tariff. 
 
I, Marla Hazlett, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC. 
 
Thank you for your patience with this request and please contact me at marla.hazlett@centurylink.com if 
you have any questions regarding the withdrawal. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Marla Hazlett  
 
Enclosures 
 
WA 2020-12 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Marla Hazlett 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@centurylink.com 
1025 Eldorado Blvd., Interlocken 4000 

Room 44A-F2 
Broomfield, CO  80021 
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